
Streator Elementary School District #44 

Board of Education Meeting 

July 18, 2018 
 

INFORMATION ITEM 
 

TO:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Lisa Parker, Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT: End of the Year Report for FY18 

 

 

INFORMATION: 

I have attached some information from the End of the Year Report for your review.  If there is 

additional information you would like to see or if you have questions, please contact me before 

the meeting.   

 

The Board, Administration and Staff should be proud of the work that was done during the 

entire 2017-18 school year in the area of finance.  Some of this can also be attributed to the 

State of Illinois making their payments as promised and the Evidenced Based Funding Money 

being released. 


